
01/20/2021
Loren Dorwart, Mgr
January Environmental Services Inc
1920 Highway 60 West
Bartow, FL 33830

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed your form 8700-12FL notification
for a new hazardous waste DEP/EPA Identification Number or status/information change. Based on
the information received you must use the following identification number for all manifests or
reports for January Environmental Services Inc located at 1920 Hwy 60 W Main St, Bartow ,
FL  33830-0000

FLD982162943

Your facility notified FDEP requesting the following hazardous waste status/activities which do not
require a separate submission: Non-Handler of Hazardous Waste. 

Your facility is currently registered for the following activities: Used Oil Transporter, Used Oil
Transfer Facility, Used Oil Filter Transporter, Used Oil Filter Transfer Facility (reg exp on
06/30/2021). 

Your facility is currently permitted/active as: Used Oil Processor (exp on 12/07/2022). 

If you have pending program registrations/certifications or permits, these will be mailed separately.
You are required to notify us on form 8700-12FL if there is any change in your operations which
would affect your status, activity or contact information. The form is found here:
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/hwRegulation/pages/NotificationRegulatedWaste.htm.

To review the details of your status, visit:
https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD982162943.

For further assistance, please contact me at (850) 245-8749 or email at  
Glen.Perrigan@dep.state.fl.us . 

Sincerely, 

Glen Perrigan 
Environmental Manager
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section 

ME ID: 46304 ,  Email Address: loren@januaryservices.com

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/hwRegulation/pages/NotificationRegulatedWaste.htm
https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD982162943
mailto:Glen.Perrigan@dep.state.fl.us?subject=Hazardous Waste Notification Letter for FLD982162943 ( January Environmental Services Inc )&cc=loren@januaryservices.com
mailto:epost_hwreg@dep.state.fl.us?subject=Hazardous Waste Notification Letter for FLD982162943 ( January Environmental Services Inc )&cc=loren@januaryservices.com
ashwood_j
HWG Notification Letters
















	fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us
	https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/chaz_rep/Transactional_Reports/Notification_Letters_R.asp




